
Please email marguerite@stanford.edu or call Marguerite
Dispatch at 650-724-9339 if you have any questions.

Starting July 5, 2016, MC and P line stops will 
move to Caltrain Platform South and the TECH 

line will move to what was previously the P 
line PATC bus bay

Attention

Bus Stop Relocations

Starting July 5, 2016

TECH line moves to 

P line PATC bus bay #7

P line moves to

Caltrain Platform South

MC line moves to

Caltrain Platform South

New bus loading area:

Caltrain Platform South


